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MEMORANDUM FOR: Chaiman Palladino
Comissioner Roberts

!Comissioner Asselstine I

Comissioner Bernthal
Comissioner Zech

FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRR ,

SUBJECT: BOARD NOTIFICATION (BN-84- 16S i
'

THI-1 RESTART HEARING: TMI-2 LEAK RATE TESTING

In ,accordance with the NRC procedure for Board Notification, the folicwing
information is being provided directly to the Comission. The Boards and

I parties are being infomed by copy of this memorandum.

Enclosed is a transcript from a September 20, 1984 meeting between the NRC !'

staff and Mr. Edwin Stier, et al. Mr. Stier has been retained by GFU Nuclear
to conduct further investigations into the TMI-2 leak rate testing
falsification matter. TMI-2 leak rate testing is the subject of reopened
hearings in the TMI-1 restart proceeding. The purpose of the meeting was to|

brief the staff on the technical findings from a review of TMI-2 plant data,*

such as makeup tank level strip charts, etc. Intervenors TMI Alert and the ;

Union of Concerned Scientists attended the meeting. -
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! Enclosure:
THI-2 Leak Rate Meeting
Transcript, 9/20/84

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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